
 

 

  

6th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 Breakfast Boost  

 
I am pleased to inform you that, as from Monday 12th September, we will be offering a free breakfast 
and catch-up session for all Year 6 pupils led by Mrs Kinnaird and Mrs Ali. This is to build the 
children’s confidence in preparation for their SATs in the Summer term. Last year’s cohort found this 
an extremely worthwhile session.   
 
These will run every morning 7.30-8.35am. The door will shut at 7.45am, no admittance will be 
allowed after this time.  
 
This free, extra tuition will benefit your child in increasing their confidence, supporting their overall 
learning and provide structured revision. 
 
If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Kinnaird 
Headteacher       
 

 


